
VSA NEWS 

 

Firstly a huge thank you to everyone who donated, helped and came along to our 

Christmas Family Bingo night last week, we are so pleased to say that we raised a little 

over £1000 for the school. We are particularly grateful to the following local 

businesses for their donations to our raffle prizes: 

 

Horse and Groom  

The Mill at Rode 

The Cross Keys 

USA Nails 

Eden Rose 

Charles Hart 

J Cayford Butchers 

The River House 

The Masons Arms 

The Royal Oak 

Coffee #1 

Dominos 

Pizza Folk 

Jessica Holton 

H&B Tyres 

Sure Fix 

Rodden Road Garage 

Aardman Animations 

Frome Musical Theatre Company 

 

We have the following raffle prizes still unclaimed: White 942 and Blue 703. 

 

Cake Sales: It is the turn of Saturn Class tomorrow, if you are able to bake or buy 

some items for sale it will be much appreciated. Also, if you are able to pack or sell (it 

takes 15 minutes at either end of the day) please let Miss Plumridge know.  

 

Hundred Club: December’s winning numbers were: 

 23 – Elaine Breach – 1st Prize 

 86 – Kate Irwin – 2nd Prize 

 54 – Charlene Simmonds – 3rd Prize 

 

Please collect your prizes from the school office.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 


